STATES of ALDERNEY

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

The Connaught - Extension - Phase 1
Loft Conversion

The States of Alderney is seeking expres-

sions of interest from local building contrac-

tors who would like to express an interest in

tendering for the loft conversion within the
existing building.

Anyone expressing an interest in this pro-
ject’s Phase 1 will be required to complete a
Pre-Qualification Questionnaire (PQQ) and
after closing a short list of preferred builders
will be selected to tender for the project.

Expressions of Interest for Phase 1
should be sent to Mr Gary Naftel either
by email [gary@naftel.co.uk] or call on
740474 before noon on 19th July 2019.
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